
SOUTHERN MALLEE SUNS

COACHING APPLICATIONS NOW OPEN

The Southern Mallee Suns Football Club is situated in South Australia. Our home grounds are located in
Lameroo and Pinnaroo. We play in the River Murray Football League.

We are excited to find coaches who value the development and growth of our club for the 2025 season. Our
senior teams train at split locations (local and Adelaide), with the willingness to train the side together
regularly in a central location.

We have formed a very successful club that is family friendly, inclusive and thriving to always develop,
improve and evolve. We are dedicated to continuous development and improvement, ensuring that all
members feel valued and engaged. Our junior sides all train locally.

We are seeking applicants with previous coaching experience who will continue to build on the strength of our
football program.

The Southern Mallee Suns are seeking the following coaching positions for 2025:

● League
● Reserve
● Under 18
● Under 15.5
● Under 13
● Under 11
● Under 9
● Auskick

We are seeking coacheswho have:
● Effective and personalised communication skills
● Strong orgainsational and leadership skills
● Has a passion for team and player development
● Committed to creating a positive club environment and a connection between all teams at the football

club
● Ideally hold a coaching accreditation

To apply, click on the link below.

Application Link: https://forms.gle/2YvWsUkXm9BMCob37

Applications close on November 2nd 2024.

If you would like to discuss the roles further, please reach out and contact President Heath Bosely on 0448
798 085.

https://forms.gle/2YvWsUkXm9BMCob37

